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July 6, 2017 

 

 

This letter is in support and recommendation to The Office of International 

Accreditation of the University of Nuevo Leon. Our international association has 

worked with this office at UANL for over six years and our relationship has been 

exceptional. The service that we receive from the Office of International Accreditation is 

without equal from any of the organizations we accredit from around the world. 

 

The Office of International Accreditation at UANL responds quickly and efficiently to 

any request that we have made of them. They have always been cordial and welcoming in 

their communications whether that has been through electronic, phone or live meetings. 

They have always met their financial responsibilities with immediate action. All the 

operational aspects of our relationship have always been conducted without problem or 

concern with execution.  

 

When we have required any forms or other paperwork from the Office of International 

Accreditation of UANL they have always responded well before any deadline and have 

always responded with documentation above and beyond the requirements we asked. 

 

 The leadership and administration of this office is without equal to the other universities, 

schools and programs that ISPA credentials around the globe. Under the guidance of this 

office the outstanding relationship we enjoy may not be possible. 

 

It is with the highest recommendation that my organization and I endorse the Office of 

International Accreditation of the University of Nuevo Leon.  
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